
WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

NOTICE OF TITLE VI 
AND ADA COMPLIANCE
It is the policy of the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) to ensure full 
compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act 
of 1990 and other related Nondiscrimination Laws. Such provisions prohibit exclusion 
from participation in, denial of benefits, or discrimination against persons because of 
their:

» Race
» Color
» National Origin
» Limited English

Proficiency

» Disability
» Sex
» Age
» Low-income

It is the WisDOT’s responsibility to ensure that all of its programs, services, and activities 
are performed without discrimination. If you or any other person believes that, in the 
course of business with a WisDOT program, service or activity, you have been denied 
participation in, benefits of, or discriminated against because of membership in one of 
the above classes, you may file a complaint.
For more information or questions on filing a complaint contact:

Taqwanya Smith 
Senior Title VI and ADA Coordinator 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
4802 Sheboygan Avenue 
P.O. Box 7965, Room 451 
Madison, WI 53707-7965 
(608) 266-8129
taqwanya.smith@dot.wi.gov

February 15, 2018

http://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/
doing-bus/civil-rights/titlevi-ada/

filingcomplaint.aspx
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